Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Tuesday 12th September 2017
Attendance:

Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Jan Jameson (Operation Manager) Mr & Mrs McPhail (patients); Mrs Blenkiron (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient), 
Mr Docherty (patient) Mrs McArthur (patient), Mr Brewis (patient), Mr Simpson (patient),
Apologies: Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Mrs Proctor (patient). Mrs Dover (patients)
1. Staff update
Jan Jameson :- operations manager started this week

Pat Johnson has handed in notice to leave end of October

Dr G Denman has left at the end of August
Dr J Rickard is due back from maternity leave in December

· Discussion to inform that advert has been placed for both a salaried GP and for a Nurse Practitioner. 
2. Extened Access
Now opening Wednesday night with a nurse and GP to help with appointments, all other surgeries across Chester le street also doing the same on alternate nights.

Lumley are open on the weekend and each surgery has been allocated 2 pre bookable appointments for our patients to use.

3. Seperation of the surgeries
This went as well as expected at the end of August
4. Flus
We are expecting injections to be delivered by the end of next week 21st, clinics have been added and patients are being invited to book into these.
5. Photo board
Asked if the photo board can be put back u, so patients can see staff faces and names.

6. Surgery POD

Explained new POD and why/what it is for
7. Appointments 

Asked for patients to be informed when they sign in if the GP/Nurse is running late or for the reception staff to inform waiting room as they notice clinics running late.

Next Meeting Dates

Wednesday 13th December 2017
